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13/09/2020  16:19:032020/3131/L SUPPRT Manohar Singh I fully support the listed building application for 80 Neal Street 

I live next door and can confirm that it greatly enhances the area 

There is a lot of pollution in Seven Dials and the previous colour on 80 Neal Street was just too plain and very 

quick to get dirty. the new colour uplifts the building and a major improvement to the corner of Shaftesbury 

Avenue & Neal Street, it very much brings vibrancy to a very depressed street and seven dials and very much 

mirrors Neals yard. There are several closed shops on Neal Street of which many are boarded up. The new 

colour provides a lovely positive and inspiring feel to this very depressed area.

13/09/2020  20:46:172020/3131/L NOBJ Martina healey As a resident of Neal street think they have done a fantastic job and definitely in keeping with the street I fully 

support this application the colour is  massive improvement on the previous colour And would be very 

disappointed if it had to be tuned while again

13/09/2020  21:09:392020/3131/L SUPPRT Christine 

whitehorn

I would like to add my ardent support to this application of 80 Neal Street.

This property is situated at the beginning of Neal Street, almost the "entrance" to what is the renowned Covent 

Garden.

Previously the wall colour was drab and non descript. This new vibrant colour has enhanced the entire street 

and in these uncertain days has raised the spirits of the neighbourhood.

The colour is entirely in keeping with the adjacent premises.

I sincerely hope that this application is successful.

Thanking you.
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